
District Facilities Community Advisory Team

On October 25, residents and staff members met to discuss Marshall Public Schools District
facilities. Meeting participants looked at preliminary results from the Community Facilities
Feedback Survey and worked to prioritize each of the large facility needs across the district.
Participants also discussed the needed upgrades to the softball fields and to the football/track
complex. The group discussed updates from local municipalities and began long-lang planning
for the Middle School.

Interested residents are encouraged to participate on November 29, from 6:30 - 8:30 pm, in the
District Office boardroom. All are welcome. Participants will reflect on the resident Facility
survey feedback, consider project costs while determining potential funding sources, and plan to
provide recommendations to the Board of Education in December.

Please RSVP to confirm your attendance and to request translation services. Please email your
RSVP or any questions to Feel free to Michele Miller at mmiller@marshallschools.org.

Special thanks for your interest and support,

Debbie Frigo Daniel Grady
Board of Education District Administrator
dfrigo@marshallschools.org dgrady@marshallschools.org
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